
Dear Principal and Teachers 

 I am very thankful of your school for accepting and teaching my son Toor Jeon 

Singh. These 2 years were great experience for me as well for my child. As Jeon 

become more active and outgoing with others. He has made more friends among 

his classmates and schoolmates. It was possible only because of school Principal 

and Teachers as they take care of students very well in friendly school 

environment. The school is diversified among their students and teachers. The 

school holds many activities which a way of interaction between parents and 

students and teachers.  

As I joined these activities, I was able to see interaction between teachers and 

students and how they take care of individual student. I was happy to able to 

interact more with Principal as she also joined these activities with us. It shows 

how well school environment is created by Principal and teachers for their 

students to be more active and participate in different activities. 

I appreciate that I put my son in this school where he was able to make friends 

differ from his culture and becomes more active and outgoing than before. I am 

thankful of Principal who fulfills her duty towards students and even participate 

with them in activities. I am thankful of teachers and school staff who take care 

of my son and other students.  

Thanks＆Yours faithfully, 

 Pinky Toor 


